
8/10/16 

 

Dear Historic District Commission Members: 

 

We reside at 114 Crest, next to the applicants (Andy Newman and Shaira Daya) at 116 Crest and 

have an adjoining backyard. We have reviewed their plans for a home addition. We have no 

objection to the addition, and we think it will be an asset to the neighborhood. We write to 

express our support for the application. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Isaak & Amanda Murshak 

 


